CORNEAL Price Vision Group

OF INDIANA www.pricevisiongroup.com

March 18, 2010
Dear Prof. Pallikaris:

As we make plans to attend the Aegean Cornea X Meeting in Crete this summer, we are
mindful of the 20" anniversary of VEIC and the numerous innovative ideas and new
technologies that VEIC has contributed to the worldwide ophthalmic community.

For the past 20 years, VEIC has been instrumental in developing and improving surgical
and medical treatments of eye diseases.

May we take this opportunity to acknowledge your valued contributions personally, Prof.
Pallikaris, to the study and teaching of ophthalmology, and to commend VEIC for its
support of education through its training programs, fellowships and international
conferences. The meetings sponsored by VEIC, such as Aegean Cornea, provide a unique
opportunity for surgeons and scientists from around the world to meet and learn from each
other in lively discussions and informative presentations. Many meaningful opportunities
for collaboration result from such meetings.

We ook forward to our participation in the Aegean Cornea X Meeting, and to the
opportunity to associate with and learn from internationally recognized friends and
colleagues, such as yourself.

On a personal note, we are extending our visit to Greece this summer, and will be spending
an extra week on cruise and tour of your beautiful country.
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cc:  Minister of Education, Lifelong Leaming and Religious Affairs
Mrs. Anna Diamantopoulou (anna@diamantopoulou.ar)
Minister of Health & Social Solidarity
Mrs. Mariliza Xenoyannakopoulou (minister@yyka.qov.qar)
Deputy Minister of Education, Lifelong Leamning and Religious Affairs
Mr. Yannis Panareto deputy _minister_office@ypepth.gr)
Special Sec. of Higher Ed of Ministry of Ed, Lifelong Learning and Religious Affairs,
Mr. Vasileios Papazoglou (papazog@deslab.ntua.ar )
Head of School of Medicine
Prof. Odysseas Zoras: (ozoras@med.uoc.gr)
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